
 

 
Here’s your chance… 

 

Meet the October 1, 2010 Deadline  
Obtain your EPA Lead Certification Locally 

 

The City of Alexandria will be hosting an 8-hour Certified 
Renovator training on September 8, 2010.  This training will 
be held at City Hall in Alexandria. Connor Institute out of 
Baltimore, Maryland will be conducting the training.  
Connor Institute conduct their own registration at: 
www.connorinstitute.com/classes/rrp/cities/MN/Alexandria.  The 
fee for the training is $180 and must be paid at the time online 
registration is made.   
 

Pending State approval, this training may qualify for 8-hours of contractor 
continuing education for Minnesota Residential Building Contractors.   
  

REGISTER NOW -  CLASS SIZE IS LIMITED TO 20 

 

The City will have snacks and a light lunch brought into City Hall, as the 
instructor prefers not to have people leave the building.  The cost of this 
will be between $10 and $15 and can be paid for the day of the training.  

http://www.connorinstitute.com/classes/rrp/cities/MN/Alexandria

